
 
 

 

 

View from the Garden 
 

News from the 
Wolfeboro Garden Club 

 

        SEE YOU AT THE 
JUNE 11, 2024  LUNCHEON! 
11:30 Brewster Boat House 

  

        

 

Our end of the year Luncheon is completely full!!! 
Come at 11:30 for a for a pre-lunch refreshment and enjoy the view. 

Pick up your entree selection card and choose a seat 
 

 

 



 

July 20. All Saints Church will be holding their annual tent sale. The Green 
Thumb Tent is looking for a few volunteers to help sell. The sale is one day, 
Saturday, and runs from 9am -2pm. It is a good time with fellow gardeners! Call 
or Text Linda Siracusa, /Copperleaffloraldesign@gmail.com or Call/text her 
603-986-7053 

 

 

 

New Members!!! Julie Fergus would love to get a group photo of you,  Part of a 
press release highlighting the our growing club! Put your pearls on!!! She will try 
to catch you at the Luncheon. 

 

 

LETS TALK ABOUT  the JULY 4 Parade Entry for WGC!! 
Nancy Saltmarsh is chairing our entry. 

mailto:Copperleaffloraldesign@gmail.com


And we will all be supporting her efforts. She has a request list if you have this 
item, send her an email.. saltykat10@gmail.com or call or text her direct and add 
your skills. Who doesn’t  love a parade!!! 
Nancy at 603-986-2843 
Needed: 

• A plastic /rubber bird bath(non-breakable) 
• A couple of good souls to help with some planning and crafting (wine 

optional) 
• Nancy will be at the luncheon, make some plans to meet with 

her!!                 
 

 

 

 
MAY LIBRARY DISPLAYS 
Martie and Sandy send a big shout out to Deborah Long Smith, Dora 
Clarkson, Joyce Lake, Maureen Sherback and Martie Lincoln for the 
beautiful, creative arrangements these ladies made for our May exhibit at the 
Wolfeboro library. We had lots of compliments on the display and the 
arrangements.   
 
If you’d like to do an arrangement for our October exhibit , please contact 
Martie or Sandy 
 
Thank you ladies! 
Martie & Sandy 
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Facebook issue….. 
Some of you may have noticed that there are two fb pages under the WGC title. 
One of the fb gapes was co-opted by someone who began posting pictures of 
flowers and jewelry that she sells. These posts have been eliminated. In the 
meantime our new publicity Chair, Julie Fergus began a new legitimate 
Facebook page. I  have archived the old page which means that you can still 
access it and see old posts. All new posts going forward will be on the new site. 



If you are trying to distinguish between old and new sites, our new and legitimate 
page has a photo of flowers as its cover photo and our logo in the round circle as 
its profile picture. 
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